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The Town of Georgetown is pleased to have the “Stellar Sea Eagle” return to our coastal community.   

Out of respect for the local residents and our community, please limit parking of vehicles to ONE side 
of the road, keep birdwatching on Back River Bridge to the north side and respect the posted signs 
and directives from state and local government.   

Out of respect for the bird and enthusiasts, please reduce your speed at Back River Bridge in both 
directions, be watchful for pedestrians, animals and other vehicles.   

The Flying Point Road off Robinhood has been CLOSED to all but local traffic.  In recognition of the 
additional burden that increased traffic is creating on our town-maintained roads, the Road 
Commissioner has the right to close additional roads to all but local traffic as he deems required to 
protect the infrastructure.   

Access to publicly owned properties should be done on foot. 

The Town of Georgetown will continue to coordinate with the Sagadahoc County Sheriff’s 
Department, Maine Department of Transportation, Maine Inland Fisheries and Wildlife and others to 
maintain a safe environment for all. 

 


